The Barre Fish and Game Club (BFGC) has established a scholarship fund to support local
youth who intend to pursue a degree in the field of wildlife conservation. Up to $1,500
in scholarship funds will be awarded to one or more worthy applicants. The BFGC
scholarship fund encourages individuals to apply who have demonstrated a passion for
and commitment to Vermont’s traditions of hunting and fishing.

Eligibility Requirements:

e High School Senior in Central Vermont

e Enrolled at a wildlife conservation or related major at an accredited
college/university for Fall 2025

e Demonstrated strong work ethic

e Demonstrated passionate interest in wildlife conservation

Applicants should submit the following as one complete application packet, sent via
email to info@barrefishandgameclub.com with email subject header to read
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION:

e A one page essay detailing their educational plans and personal commitment to
supporting the hunting and fishing traditions of Vermont. No word count
requirement or limit, but please keep to one page, typed in 12-point font. Include
a header with applicant’s name, address, email, and cell number.

e Copy of college/university acceptance letter.

e One letter of recommendation.

Applications must be received by March 31, 2025. Selection to occur in April 2025.
Award recipient(s) will be notified in May 2025. Funds will be disbursed directly to the
awardee(s) upon receipt of an unofficial transcript demonstrating successful completion
of their first college semester.

http://www.barrefishandgameclub.com/




